J.H. ELDER

BOX 950
MIDLAND ,TEXAS

November 11, 1954

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.

Proration Manager

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Your letter November 9 with reference to plugging Ralph A.
Shugart #2 in Sec. 1-21S-33E, inasmuch as this well is protected
by surface casing and 7" casing, cement circulated to the top of
the ground, we decided that we would leave it open for a while in
order that we might desire to deepen it at some future time. The
well is not hurting anything, not over-flowing and is protected.

If this is not agreeable we could fill it with mud. Will appreciate
héaring from you.

Yours very truly,




